
 

 
 
 
 
  

     October 29, 2021 

 

 

 

Kate Howard 

Acting Assistant Administrator for Government and Industry Affairs 

Federal Aviation Administration 

800 Independence Avenue Southwest, Room 1022 

Washington, D.C. 20591-0004 

 

Kate: 

 

My office has been contacted in response to the October 21, 2021 Federal Aviation Administration final 

determination, Aeronautical Study Number 2021-ASO-4634-NRA, regarding proposed construction 

located on airport-owned land in Gadsden, Alabama. I have attached a copy of this determination for your 

convenience. 

  

I previously raised this issue with you in a July 7, 2021 letter suggesting your office thoroughly review 

this matter. Given this issue’s importance for my constituents, I would appreciate a briefing for my office 

as well as for local officials, either in person in my Washington office or virtual, and additional 

information about this determination and the remaining process, during the week of Monday November 1, 

2021. 

  

I would appreciate expeditious consideration of this request and that it be given all due consideration. 

Please contact Chris Lawson of my staff at Chris.Lawson@mail.house.gov, to set up this meeting, or 

James Manasco of my staff at James.Manasco@mail.house.gov with any questions concerning this 

request. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

     Robert B. Aderholt 

     Member of Congress 
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